
 

 

 

RESIDENT MEMO 

TO:  Valley Manor Residents  

FROM: Michelle Scipioni, Executive Director  

RE:  Jenny’s Hair Salon   

DATE: June 3, 2020 

______________________________________________________________ 

I am pleased to announce that Jenny’s Hair Salon, located on the ground 

floor at Valley Manor, is reopening this Friday, June 5.  If you are an 

established customer, Jenny will be contacting you to schedule an 

appointment; otherwise you can contact her directly at (585) 770-1997.  

Walk-ins are not accepted at this time.  Also, only one customer is permitted 

in the salon at a time and there will not be a waiting area, therefore Jenny 

will contact you via phone when she is ready for your scheduled 

appointment.  In order to stay in compliance with state regulations, 

customers are required to wear a face mask.   

 

In addition, Jenny will be regularly tested for COVID-19 as an added 

precaution.  She will also be sanitizing in between customers to ensure the 

health and safety of everyone.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you.  


